You’re Invited — New Film Release!

The Dane County Housing Initiative is pleased to present:

Minding the Gap: The Housing Crisis in Dane County

Tuesday, January 30, 2018, 6:30-7:30 pm
The Village on the Park - Room A

Please join the Dane County Housing Initiative on Tuesday, January 30, 2018, 6:3010
7:30 pm to screen the housing short fitm produced by the Dane County Housing
nitiative and Tweedee Productions. Running time 7.25 minutes.

Film Intro and Screenings: 6:45 pm, 7:15 pm, Q&A to follow

Refreshments will be served - All Welcome!

Dane County Housing Initiative (DCH) representatives wif be on hand to ansveer questions and
thscuss this newinitiative Interested residents and stakehokders are invited to share the film vath
their neighbarhood associations chambers, employers local governments, plan conuréssons, or local
chureh groups

Location: The Village on the Park — Room A, 2300 Park St, Madison, W1 53713




